
From: Christopher Kirby [mailto:ckirby@primeraeng.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 12:54 PM 
To: Schroth, Kenneth <KSchroth@aurora-il.org> 
Cc: Fair, Emma <EFair@aurora-il.org>; egallt@aurora-il.org; Franco, Carl <CFranco@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: Lindens Entrance (Prairie and Meadowsedge) 
Importance: High 
 
Ken, 
 
I live in the Lindens off Prairie and have a safety concern with the entrance.  The neighborhood does not 
have any rules against parking on the street, but with people parking along the road adjacent to the 
entrance, it has become a safety concern.   When pulling into the subdivision off Prairie you may 
encounter parked vehicles on Meadowsedge causing a pinch point, especially if vehicles are exiting the 
subdivision.   This same issue occurs at the intersection of Sumac and Meadowsedge, where the 
residents at 540 Meadowsedge park multiple vehicles on the street.  They park perpendicular to Sumac 
drive, making the intersection one lane. I have attached a PDF overview of the concerns.   
 
I am not 100% sure on the rules for parking around intersections and entrances, but I have attached a 
PDF with proposed no parking areas that I believe will help mitigate the risks.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Chris Kirby 
630-715-0765 
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